From: Henry Butt [
Sent: 13 November 2016 16:37
To: Planning
Subject: Objection to 16/02030/F

Re: Application No: 16/02030/F 

I wish to object to application 16/02030/F for the erection of a single-story building providing 3x letting rooms – The Pheasant Pluckers Inn, Burdrop, Banbury, OX15 5RQ.

In a similar spirit to my previous objection to 15/01103/F, the vast number of previous applications by the applicant pertaining to the former Bishop’s Blaize public house, and the applicant’s clear intentions to de-license the premises for the purposes of converting it to a dwelling house, it would seem that this application is merely an attempt to erode the viability of the public house as a business proposition through the reduction in car parking facilities to further the applicants pursuit of achieving a change of use.

Please refuse this application.

Kind Regards,

Henry Butt

